STUDENT BULLETIN

Wednesday, December 3, 1969

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

Why must we hurry God? Could it not be that He operates on Heavenly Standard Time?

EVANGELISM M.I.G.

The Evangelism M.I.G. will be having a meeting during Chapel on Friday. This meeting will be in L-1. All those who signed up for the Evangelism M.I.G. and those interested are urged to attend.

NORTHWEST COLLEGE ORATORY CONTEST

Monday, December 8th, at 8:15 p.m. in the Learning Center Auditorium the following students will compete in an original oratory contest: Linda Benjamin, Teresa Elder, Renee Flatau, Sallee Schroeder, Juanita Wood, Fred Anderson, Dan Cook, Bob Smith and Roger Spielman. You are invited to attend this event.

FROM THE BOOKSTORE

In the mood for adventure reading? We'd like to suggest you try <u>Pveblo</u> Intrigue, an adventure in faith as experienced by two of the eighty-two survivors of Communistic duplicity and terror. Their common conclusion: without God the ordeal would have been impossible.

*****NOW is Christmas-shopping-time! And we'd like to help you. Our suggestions are FREE and our stock has been discounted 15% for this week. This includes everything except textbooks and Thompason Chain Bibles. New gift items for Christmas are being put on display. Be sure to look them over.

GRADUATES

Those seeking special Christian Education diplomas upon graduation this year are to pick an application and check sheet at the Registrar's office, complete and return the form by no later than the beginning of Spring Quarter. The check-sheet is a guide to requirements for both the Evangelical Teacher-training Diploma and the Master Worker's Diploma.

COMPLIMENTARY PUBLIC CONCERTS

New music for various ensembles and voice will be played by the Contemporary Group in a complimentary public concert at 8 p.m. on Friday, December 5th in the University of Washington HUB auditorium. Robert Suderburg, co-director of the Contemporary Group with William O. Smith will have his "Orchestra Music I" premiered by the Seattle Symphony Orchestra on January 11 and 12.

Mary Curtis-Verna, operatic soprano and new music professor at the U of W, will appear with the U of W. Symphony December 7 in the Student Union ballroom beginning at 3:30 p.m.

Choral music in the Christmas mood will be presented by two groups of select. vocalists in Chorale and the Madrigal Singers, in a concert at 8 p.m. on Monday, December 8th in the HUB auditorium, of the University of Washington.